
 

 

 

Safe Journey Sister! 

 The Dominica Association of Teachers is deeply saddened by the news 

of the passing of another member – Mrs. Lordina Mellow-Baron. 

 The National Executive and the General membership extend deepest condolences to the family, 

friends, staff and students of the Wesley High School on the loss of their beloved Lordina 

Mellow-Baron.  May God grant you the strength and courage to endure this difficult period. 

Rest in Peace Sis. Baron!  Rest in Eternal Peace!  

 

 

 

 


